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The Crisis
1950-11

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1911-04

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1965-12

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it



has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2008

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2008

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1950-04

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african



americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1926-03

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2001-01

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2010

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official



publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1940-01

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2002-07

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens



The Crisis
2005-11

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1917-08

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1915-06

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it



has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1916-01

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1922-02

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1914-02

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african



americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1912-04

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1918-12

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1924-03

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official



publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1914-04

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1962-01

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens



The Crisis
1934-12

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2005-09

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1915-10

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it



has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1914-08

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1915-07

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1914-03

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african



americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1917-05

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1918-06

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1923-10

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official



publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1916-11

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2011

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens



The Crisis
1912-05

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1915-05

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1916-10

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it



has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2001-05

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1916-06

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
2000-11

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african



americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens

The Crisis
1951-05

the crisis founded by w e b du bois as the official
publication of the naacp is a journal of civil rights history
politics and culture and seeks to educate and challenge its
readers about issues that continue to plague african
americans and other communities of color for nearly 100 years
the crisis has been the magazine of opinion and thought
leaders decision makers peacemakers and justice seekers it
has chronicled informed educated entertained and in many
instances set the economic political and social agenda for
our nation and its multi ethnic citizens
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